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July Edition 

from the Starfish UK & Malawi Teams. 
 

Thank you from all of us at Starfish Malawi. Without your donations and prayers, our work would not 
be possible. We thank God every day for what He is doing in Malawi and here with us in the UK. 

 
This month we would like to share the following stories with you. 

 

 
Bewl Water Walk 

A big thank you to all those who walked at Bewl this year and to those who are yet to walk at 
other venues.  

 
Your continued support is so appreciated by those of us in the UK but especially those in Malawi 

who will benefit from the projects to which the money raised will be going.  
 

Glad Tidings Orphan Care and Hope Clinic are serving hundreds of children and adults in the 
community.  

 
We have raised £3,310 so far. 

 

Sponsored "Knit a Scarf" Event 

This is a new one for us!  
 

We want to encourage as many of our supporting churches and organisations to take part in a 
knitting event in September. Each knitter will be sponsored to knit the longest scarf in 90 minutes.  

 
The knitters will be in teams, in their churches or organisation. All the money raised will go to the 

work of Starfish and the knitter who has the fastest fingers in each church, will receive a small 
prize.  
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Full details will follow, but please start to enthuse those within your church who might like to join in 

this event. 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on Trinity School Moyo 

 

 At the end of July, a team from Mission Direct will be continuing to work on the construction of 
the school. This year they will be painting the second classroom, which in September will used by 

the children in Std 3 and 4.  
 

This will greatly assist the community and will relieve the pressure of the primary school at 
Ngolowindo that has over 2500 students!  

 
The Headteacher at Moyo is so pleased with the partnership between Starfish and Mission Direct 

as it is enabling the education to be improved in the community.   
 

When the team are in Malawi, they will also be giving the main building at Glad Tidings an uplift, 
by painting the exterior walls and the internal corridors to make it lighter inside. 

 

More information about Mission Direct can be found here https://missiondirect.org/  
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Maternity Wing at Hope Clinic 

 

The construction of the maternity wing is really going well. The inside is being completed at present 
and we will be adding equipment once it arrives on the container. 

 
We hope to be opening the facility in October. 

 
This will be such a boost to the community and will enable mothers to have their babies in safety and 

in closer to home than was previously possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming Annual Dinner 

 

Please save the date of Saturday 7th October 2023.  
 

We are delighted to be back at Sandhurst Baptist church for our 
dinner and hope that as many of you as possible will be able to 

join us.  
 

This is a great time to meet supporters and the UK team and to 
hear the latest news and updates about our work. 

 
Please let Nikkie know if you can come.  

admin@starfishmalawi.com  

 

 

For more information about Starfish Malawi 
please visit our webpage 
www.starfishmalawi.com 
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